
From: Strauss, Robert L.
Sent: 6/25/2010 1:32:16 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RA Filings

Trina,

I want to make you aware of issues related to PG&E's recent RA 
filings for the months of March, April, and July. There have been errors 
in these filings significant enough to make PG&E appear non-compiiant 
with its RA obligations for these 
months as of the initial filing date.
PG&E has had to make around 200 MW of additional RA capacity 

available to the CAISO each of these 
months due to outages or mistaken 
listing of un-contracted capacity. PG&E's RA staff has 
been notified that based on these errors, Energy Division may refer these 
filings for possible enforcement action. I thought you should know about 
this continuing problem.

Bob

Robert L. Strauss 
Supervisor

Electric Procurement and Resource 
Adequacy Section

Energy Division

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415-703-5289
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